
Bolivia's MAS party announces
candidates for upcoming
elections

Buenos Aires, January 19 (RHC)-- Bolivia's Movement Towards Socialism has announced that former
Minister of Economy Luis Arce and former Minister of Foreign Affairs David Choquehuanca will run for
president and vice president, respectively, for the country's upcoming elections.

The Bolivian presidential elections are scheduled for May 3rd.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/212308-bolivias-mas-party-announces-candidates-for-
upcoming-elections
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